
This will be a great opportunity to learn more about this trip, including 

all associated costs, and will also offer parents the chance to ask any 

questions you may have.  Don’t miss out on this great opportunity! 

Meritas Games will occur: 

December 1 - December 5, 2015 

Windermere Preparatory School, Orlando, FL 


